
Addressee: Member States
undertaking VNRs
Paragraph #58 Session #18 (2019) 

Full Text

The 2030 Agenda is now in its fourth year of implementation, yet few countries
refer to indigenous peoples in their voluntary national reviews. The Permanent
Forum therefore urges countries undertaking voluntary national reviews at the
high-level political forum on sustainable development to include indigenous
peoples under all Sustainable Development Goals.
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